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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gary Hayzlett at 1:30 P.M. on January 18, 2005 in Room
519-S of the Capitol.

Committee members absent: 
Committee staff present: Hank Avila, Kansas Legislative Research

     Chris Courtwright, Kansas Legislative Research
     Bruce Kinzie, Revisor of Statutes Office
     Betty Boaz, Committee Secretary
     

Conferees appearing before the committee: None

Chairman Hayzlett called for introduction of bills.  Representative Henry made a motion to introduce a bill
permitting the lead vehicle in a funeral procession to use flashing lights.  The motion was seconded by
Representative Ballard.  The motion carried. 

There were no other bills to be introduced.

The Chairman asked each member to give a brief introduction.

Chairman Hayzlett introduced Carmen Alldritt, Director of Motor Vehicles, Kansas Department of Revenue.
Ms. Aldritt talked about the functions of the Motor Vehicle Department.  She also informed the Committee
of a bill concerning license plates that she had introduced into the Senate Transportation Committee that
morning.

There being no further business, the Chairman adjourned the meeting.  The next meeting will be at 1:30 p.m.,
January 19, 2005 in Room 519-S.
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